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DATED:  15 FEBRUARY 2024  

TO: ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY  

NOTICE:  MIBCO TELEPHONE LINES    

 

Please note, as of the 1st of February 2024, MIBCO Head Office, MIBCO Highveld Regional 

Office and the MIBCO Highveld Dispute Resolution Centre (DRC) moved to 279 Kent 

Avenue Randburg. The move is temporary and due to renovations.  

As such, MIBCO has unfortunately encountered a few connectivity problems and telephone 

lines not fully operational.  

The MIBCO IT department and the service provider are working hard to resolve these issues 

as quickly as possible.  

We ask for your patience, understanding and apologise for any inconvenience caused.  

 

MIBCO Team 
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